
                  

2022 HOLBROOK JUNIOR POLICE ACADEMY 

 Registration for the 2022 Holbrook Junior Police Academy is open. Seats are being filled 

on a first come first serve basis and will be limited to the first 30 students to sign up. Children 

currently in the 5th and 6th grades are eligible to register with priority being given to Holbrook 

residents. The Student Application Form and Academy Information Sheet can be found online 

at the Holbrook Police Department’s Community Outreach page (hard copies are available at 

the police station). Completed and sealed applications can be dropped off at the Holbrook 

Police Station with attention to Officer Michael Szczesny. Please feel free to contact me directly 

if you have any questions or concerns with email being the preferred method. 

Cost 

● $100 - includes uniform, water bottle and all academy costs (Paid by check) 

Registration 

● Open to first 30 Applicants, closing on June 29th 

Academy Class Dates: 

● August 8/01/2022-08/05/2022, 8:30am – 3pm Holbrook School Campus  

 

 

Regards, 

Officer Michael Szczesny 

Community Outreach Officer 

Holbrook Police Department 

maszczesny@holbrookpolice.com 

781-767-6850 

mailto:maszczesny@holbrookpolice.com

